
Suzuki Early Childhood Education Registration – Spring 2025 Semester Due November 30, 2024 

Student’s Name Date of Birth Academic School (if applicable)

Parent’s Name Address 

How Did You Hear About Us? Parent’s Occupation(s) Parent’s Email Address 

Primary Phone Secondary Phone 

Suzuki Early Childhood Education (birth to age 4) 
□ 16-Week Semester* $210.00 
□ Kurt Andersen Memorial Fund discount -$9.00 
Preferred Class Time (subject to enrollment limits) 
□ Thursday 5:30pm beginning January 23, 2025 

□ I will attend 5:30pm, but would prefer a 4:00pm class, if available. 
(We will open a second class, if needed.) 

Total Spring Semester Fees $ 
*Please note that because of the structure of this class, the fees cannot be prorated.

□ My check or money order payable to ASC is enclosed in the amount of $__________
□ I will call the ASC office at 715-346-3033 to provide my credit card information for payment in full the before

November 15. A card convenience fee of 5% will be added for each credit card payment.

□ We agree to abide by the SECE Guidelines listed in this enrollment packet.

Policy 625 
The following Authorized Guardians are the only individuals permitted to bring a child to and from class, in addition to the 
parents listed on this form above: 

We grant the Aber Suzuki Center and the University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point permission to use still photographs, motion 
pictures, audio recordings, or television presentations made during Suzuki-related activities as long as the materials are 
used only for educational purposes or for Suzuki-related promotional activities. I will make no monetary or other claim 
against the Aber Suzuki Center or UWSP for the use of said materials as long as they are used in compliance with this 
agreement.  

Parent’s Signature Date 



 
 

 
Guidelines for Suzuki Early Childhood Education Class 

 
• Listen to your music at home, daily 

 
• Arrive or log in a few minutes early, so we can begin on time 

 
• Since class is over a dinner hour, please try to have a snack or dinner 

before class. 
 

• If in-person class, please leave food, toys, drinks, etc outside of the 
class. (NO food/drinks allowed in the room – UWSP NFAC policy) 
 

• Please make sure we have your current email address and that you 
have added suzuki@uwsp.edu to your contact list. Most 
correspondence (invoices, announcements, additional information, 
etc) is sent via email.  
 

• Look for our weekly class correspondence and ASC announcements.  
 
 

We are here for you and your family.  
 

Please ask us any questions or let us know how we can be of service.  
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